
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 

WILMSLOW 
 

                                                                                                                 
  

  

PARISH NEWSLETTER                          

 
 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 
 
 

28th May, 2023 – Pentecost Sunday 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 
Saturday 27th – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm Intentions of Sally & John Harte 

 9.00 am The Parishioners 

 10.30 am Henry Coyle 

Monday 29th – Mary, Mother of the Church 10.00 am John & Catherine Coyne 

Tuesday 30th  10.00 am Angela Guly 

Wednesday 31st  10.00 am The Ramsden family 

Thursday 1st – Our Lord, Eternal High Priest 10.00 am John Brassell 

Friday 2nd  10.00 am Celebrant’s Intention 

Saturday 3rd – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm Celebrant’s Intention 

 9.00 am The Parishioners 

 10.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 
 

 

 
Please Note 

 
 • Confessions available on request after any Mass. Please ask Father Anthony. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The Apostles Creed 
 

I believe in God, the Father Almighty, Creator of heaven and earth, 

and in Jesus Christ, His only Son, our Lord, 

who was conceived by the Holy Spirit, born of the Virgin Mary, 

suffered under Pontius Pilate, was crucified, died and was buried; 

He descended into hell; on the third day He rose again from the dead; 

He ascended into heaven, and is seated at the right hand of God the Father Almighty; 

from there He will come to judge the living and the dead. 

I believe in the Holy Spirit, the Holy Catholic Church, 

the communion of Saints, the forgiveness of sins, 

the resurrection of the body, and life everlasting.  

Amen. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Teresa’s Prayer Group – Meets every Wednesday We meet in the parish hall between 11.15 am and 12.15 

pm for prayer, scripture, intentions, rosary and music. All are most welcome to join us. For further infor-

mation please contact: Marcelle Perch Tel: 07776-343-499 or Mary Robinson Tel: 07505-127-451. 
 

Praying for the unborn and women facing crisis pregnancies “At those times when we believe we must de-

fend the weak and the vulnerable, let us pray for knowledge, wisdom and fortitude - three of the Holy Spirit’s 

seven gifts. Lord hear us”. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

Sunday 28th – Pentecost Sunday 
   

Sunday 4th – The Most Holy Trinity 
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World Communications Day – Retiring Collection 

Last week’s retiring collection raised £242.30. Thank you for your generosity. 

 

St Benedict's Catholic Primary School is looking for a volunteer bookkeeper/ accountant who 

is able to audit the school fund account once a year. If you are able to help, please contact school 

on admin@stbenedicts.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Love the Stranger 

In light of the challenges we face in the UK, advocating for the dignity of refugees and migrants 

amidst a hostile environment, the Caritas Social Action Network (CSAN) which Caritas Shrewsbury 

is a member of, welcomes the teaching document Love the Stranger from the Department of In-

ternational Affairs at the Catholic Bishops’ Conference of England and Wales (CBCEW). The docu-

ment speaks into this contested space and reinforces Catholic social teaching, offering guidance 

on a Catholic response to refugees and migrants. 
 

‘Love the Stranger’ places the human being at the heart of our pastoral outreach, looking beyond 

statistics and policies to the person – each with a name, a face and a story. The document offers 

24 guiding principles and has been endorsed by the Holy See, COMECE, CAFOD, CSAN and Caritas 

Social Action Network members. You can download Love the Stranger at 

https://www.cbcew.org.uk/love-the-stranger/  
 

Caritas Shrewsbury as part of CSAN want to encourage all Catholics to reflect upon Love the 

Stranger and have been part of compiling an accompanying call-to-action as a toolkit to inform and 

assist the community as we aim to fulfil our obligation to love the stranger in the way that God 

intends. You can download the call to action at www.csan.org.uk/love-the-stranger-call-to-action/ 

and we are keen to support the use of call to action use in parishes. Please email 

ben.gilchrist@caritasshrewsbury.org.uk with your ideas and for more information. 

 

Annual SVP Walk for the Children’s Camp In Snowdonia 

On Sunday 18th June, there is an invitation from the SVP to sponsor the annual walk in aid of 

the Ozanam Camp. 

 

Catholic Union of Great Britain 

Do you want there to be a strong Catholic Voice in our society? 

The Catholic Union of Great Britain is a voluntary association of the Catholic laity in England, Wales 

and Scotland. Its purpose is to advocate, express and uphold, by all proper and legitimate means, 

Catholic moral and spiritual principles and interests, and promote a Christian standpoint in public 

affairs, regardless of political parties and affiliations. It has a special responsibility in those matters 

where the concern of Catholics requires representations to Parliament, Government Departments 

and Agencies, and to other public elected or appointed bodies. 

We need your help so please join the Catholic Union today. For details about how to join (free for 

students & under 25s) please go to www.catholicunion.org.uk  
 

 

 

 

St. Gianna Molla & The Society for the Protection of Unborn Children (SPUC) 

A first-class relic of St. Gianna Molla will be visiting Our Lady and St. Christopher's Church, 52 Bar-

rack Hill, Romiley, Stockport, SK6 3BA on Saturday 10th June. Mass will be celebrated at 10:30am 

after which there will be devotions and an opportunity to venerate the relic. St. Gianna was a wife, 

mother and medical doctor who risked and lost her life so that her unborn child could live. She was 

canonised by Pope St. John Paul II in 2004. Following Mass and veneration, there will be a short 

presentation on the life of St. Gianna and an introduction to the work of SPUC which seeks to help 

build a culture of life through prayer, witness and action. For further details, please contact Terry 

Graham, SPUC Northern Development Officer, on 07549 068226 or by email at terrygra-

ham@spuc.org.uk 

 

Mary’s Meals – Crisis in Ethiopia 

The Tigray war that took place for two years from November 2020 is thought to be one of the 

deadliest conflicts in recent years, killing as many as 600,000 people. During this time, our local 

partner was able to provide vital food aid and trauma counselling to tens of thousands of people 

who had fled their homes in fear of their lives. Much of the infrastructure in and around Tigray has 

been damaged by the fighting, yet in the last few weeks our determined and courageous local 

partner has been able to deliver more than 16,000 parcels of lentils, flour and oil to families in 

desperate need. Before fighting closed schools across Tigray, we were reaching 24,320 children 

every day with our nutritious bowls of maize and beans. We eagerly await the day when it is safe 

for classrooms to reopen and we can return to serving our Mary's Meals to little ones who have 

experienced unimaginable terror at a very young age. 
 

Please donate today so that we can continue to bring hope to children and communities in Ethiopia 

as they try to rebuild their lives. https://www.marysmeals.org.uk/campaigns/crisis-in-ethiopia  

 

My Parish NFP 

My Parish NFP is a one stop shop for engaged couples, married couples, single women, and families 

to discover more about natural family planning and fertility awareness, in line with the teachings 

of the Catholic Church. It is a hub for classes, information, and resources in both English and Span-

ish. Find out more at www.myparishnfp.org  

 

Couple to Couple League 

Couple to Couple League has been dedicated to promote and teach fertility awareness and natural 

family planning to married and engaged couples for over 50 years. STM (sympto-thermal method) 

is the specific method of NFP that CCL uses to teach to couples natural family planning. PeakDay 

(formerly Cycle Pro Go) is a new App that is used to chart while applying the CCL STM method. Find 

out more at www.ccli.org  
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